MHMS PTO MEETING MINUTES
October 2009
Mr. Bennett, three teachers and 5 parents attended. Laurie was unable to attend, so we followed an agenda from October 2008.
We had no treasurers’ report because nothing had changed from the month before.
It was decided that we would go with the Hoffman Car Wash fundraiser because we didn’t hear back from the Shine Time Car Wash owners. This will start around the first of November with tickets given out first week of December.

Funtastic Friday will be chaired by Vicki Roberts and Christine Kern. Proceeds from this first event will go to the 6th grade class, next time it will go to the 5th grade.

It was stated that there needs to be more communication between CES PTO and MHMS PTO so there wouldn’t be conflicts in dates of events. 

The first rec night will be Nov. 20th because the follies changed their date to the 13th of Nov.

Timi Jenkins said she would do the t-shirt sale.
Mr. Bennett then discussed his Principal’s Update. (attached)
Afterwards, a discussion about fundraising profits began. Mr. Bennett said maybe we should look into other fundraising options such as grade level fundraising w/ PTO support.  Mr. Farrell is looking into an Applebee’s pancake fundraising. Any monies collected would go to the student activites accounts except for the 5th grade level. That would go into the PTO account.

Some parents asked about the children’s daily routine; such as what happens when students are dropped off in morning, what happens after dismissal.  It was stated that only 5th and 8th graders take health because we are at state mandated levels for this class. 

Comments that faculty received regarding parents night were positive, parents didn’t feel rushed.

Meeting over 7:15

